
( 
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter Fidelity Telephone 
Company's IntraLATA Toll Dialing 
Parity Implementation Plan 

Case No. T0-99-496 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION 

On June 10, 1999, the Commission issued a Report and Order which 

contained the following sentence in the notice Fidelity Telephone Company 

(Fidelity) is to send to its customers: 

If your current long distance (interLATA) company is not on 
the attached list and you do not choose another company, after 
October 20, 1999, you will not be able to make 1+ or 0+ long 
distance intraLATA calls until you do choose another company. 

On June 18, 1999, Fidelity filed a motion for approval to modify 

its notice by replacing the above sentence with the following sentence: 

Should you not choose an intraLATA long distance provider, 
Fidelity Telephone Company will continue to provide intraLATA 
long distance service. 

Fidelity points out, and the Commission agrees, that the sentence 

included in the Commission's Report and Order is incorrect. Fidelity's 

proposed sentence is accurate, and the Commission will correct its June 



10, 1999, Report and Order to include it instead of the first sentence 

cited above. 

(SEAL) 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 21st day of June, 1999. 

BY THE COMMISSION 

Dale Hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 

Mills, Deputy Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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